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poiideiice of the Club; rer*eive all

membership fees, but pay no bills

without sanction of Executive
Committee. His books shall be
opeli for examination at any
mtu'ting by any paid-up member.
He shall deposit all money of the
Club in a bank and pay all bills

with checks.

7. The duties of the Execu-
tive Committee shall be to keep
tho courts in condition ; be respon-
sible for the general upkeep of
the Club; open the courts at the
beginning and close them at the
end of each season, and if neces-
sary at any time for repairs; it

j)hall have power to establish i
V aiting list with limited pri -

leges; elect honorary mtMnbers,
and receive and pass upo i appli-
cations for membership afi'jr the
limit of fifty has ooen reached.
Three members present at any
meeting of the Executive Com-
mittee shall constitute a quorum,
and the absence of a member of
the Executive Committee from
two consecutive meetings -without


